
From: 	 Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
To: 	 Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: 	 3/21/2011 11:41:03 PM 
Subject: 	 RE: Update on Draft Response to Smith on Fast & Furious 

Thanks, Faith. 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2011 6:29 PM 
To: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) 
Cc: Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Subject: Update on Draft Response to Smith on Fast & Furious 

Matt, I've just sent a revised draft to Jason and Dennis, but it hasn't gone to ATF yet and won't until morning. Think that 
we'll send something to you tomorrow, but this came up in a meeting with Jim and Stuart this afternoon and we've 
advised Dennis and Patrick about our sense of their concerns. More tomorrow. Thanks. FB 
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